PHARMAC Tender e-Portal User Experience Survey

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for participating in the PHARMAC e-Portal Practice Tender. If you would like to provide feedback, please use the form below and send to: tender@pharmac.govt.nz.

1. What was your general overall experience of using the e-portal?








2. Did you experience any difficulties with understanding how to use the e-portal or the user guide? If yes, please describe.








3. Did you experience any technical issues whilst using the e-portal? If yes, please describe.








4. Do you have any additional comments about your experience of trialling the e-portal?










Thank you
Thank you for trialling the new tender e-portal and providing feedback to us. Your feedback will be reviewed and your comments will be taken into consideration for future development of the e-portal.
